




























  

  

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police proactively 
releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the public. An anonymised 
version of this response may be publicly released on the New Zealand Police website.  
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the 
response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

David Greig 
Superintendent 
New Zealand Police 
 






































































